
Thank you once again for your support of last year’s Golf & Music Event. Your
participation and contribution were instrumental in making it a tremendous success.

We’re excited to announce that the Golf & Music Festival is returning this summer
for two unforgettable days of live entertainment, philanthropy, and community
celebration. Taking place August 7–8, 2025, at Carroll National Golf Club, this

exclusive two-day outdoor event combines a premier golf experience with world-
class live musical performances—all in support of the Nick Nurse Foundation.

We are thrilled to share that our golf packages are 85% sold out! If you’re a music
lover, we have fantastic performances that you won’t want to miss. If you haven’t

already purchased a golf package or music tickets, grab your friends and enjoy a day
of fun.

HERE IS THE LINK TO PURCHASE TICKETS:

🔗 MUSIC FESTIVAL INFO & TICKETS – CARROLL NATIONAL GOLF CLUBI

D O N ’ T  M I S S  G O L F  &  M U S I C  F E S T  2 0 2 5
⛳️  A U G U S T  7 – 8  A T  C A R R O L L  N A T I O N A L  G O L F  C L U B !  🎶

Thank you again for being a valued part of our community – we hope to see you at this
year’s event!

Warm regards, Nick Nurse Foundation Team

https://carrollnational.golf/music-festival-info-tickets/

